
 
 
 
 
 

 
Submissions extended until Friday, November 25! 

 
Tech Slam Announcement and Survey 

 
Call for Slammers! 
 
Our Tech Slam was so successful last time that MAALLT is excited to hold a Tech Slam 2! on 
Tuesday, December 6 at 7:30 PM EST. This event is open to everyone, and MAALLT members 
will be able to view the event afterward as well. 
 
A “tech slam” is like a poetry slam. Each presenter will speak about a technology, app, solution, 
or technology-supported practice for language learning, for 5 minutes. These micro-
presentations are meant to show a variety of potential applications for learners of world 
languages and their instructors and technologists who support them. We are targeting up to 8 
micro-presentations for this Slam, followed by a question-and-answer period. The entire event 
will last approximately an hour.  
 
If you would like to present for 5 minutes about a technology or technology-enabled best 
practice, we would love to include you! Please give us a bit of information at the link below. 
Submissions are due by the end of day on Friday, November 25 and notifications will go out no 
later than the end of the month. Registration for presenters and attendees will be announced 
shortly. 
 
Submission link:  
https://forms.gle/v1UX7FmzmiVXMWQW6  
 
Questions? Please reach out to maallt.org@gmail.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


